

Phone (386) 752-1066

3524 East US Hwy 90 Lake City, FL 32055 Fax (386) 752-5584

June 6, 2023

Lake City Gateway Airport is requesting to purchase a Ground Power Unit (GPU) from Mark C. Pope Associates, Inc. (MCPGSE) in regard to IYB-011-2023 in the amount of \$49,995.00. FDOT Grant (Res. 2023-005) was only approved for \$45,000.00. There are additional funds available in the Operating Expense/Operating Supplies account for the remaining cost of \$4,995.00.

Thank you,

Ed Bunnell, Airport Director

Paul Dyal, City Manager

Date 6-7-2023

Date 6-7-2023